



Road Safety Week and Your Time to Shine Day

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill

This year, our school will be taking part in Road Safety Week, which begins on Monday 17th November. The theme for the week is 'Safe vehicles save lives!' In PSHE lessons that week, the children will complete a variety of activities to learn about safe vehicles, staying safe when out and about, and the impact of road accidents, while also recognising the efforts of the many people who support families every day. Our pupil Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSOs) will also visit classes to share what they have learned in their JRSO training and help their peers understand how to stay safe on the roads.

We will also be participating in the annual 'Your Time to Shine Day' initiative which is being held on Friday 21st November 2025.

Your Time to Shine Day' will be a day where the children will be encouraged to wear bright accessories over their school uniform to raise awareness of Road Safety. The message that we are focussing on is Be Bright to Be Seen, so this could be in the form of some bright socks, a bright headband, fluorescent wristband etc. Anything that will help them to be seen when it is dark outside.

Yours sincerely,

Tel: (01256) 473777

Miss Jones, Mrs Henderson and our pupil Junior Road Safety Officers

Fax: (01256) 330332 email: admin@castlehillprimary.net Website: www.castlehillprimary.net